



ACTING VICE-CHANCELLOR'S WEEKLY MESSAGE

07 July, 2025

Warm Pacific greetings to you all.

As we begin a new week, I extend my appreciation to each of you for the dedication and spirit you continue to bring to the Fiji National University. Our shared efforts are shaping not only the future of our students but also contributing meaningfully to national development and progress.

I am delighted to announce that the launch of the College of Medicine, Nursing and Health Sciences' celebration of the 140th Anniversary of the School of Medicine last week Friday was a success. This significant milestone marks a distinguished legacy of excellence in health education and research. We look forward to commemorating this historic achievement in September.

The College of Agriculture, Fisheries and Forestry's Regional Plant Health Clinic commenced last Monday and will continue for the next three weeks. This initiative provides essential support to our agricultural community, and I encourage everyone to engage with and support this important program.

Last Friday, we had the honour of hosting an event that brought together ten university officials from leading institutions in the United States, through the World Leading Schools Association (WLSA). Approximately 300 students and teachers participated, creating a vibrant and enriching experience for all.

Starting this week, the Division of Marketing and Communications will begin its Student Liaison Outreach Programme as part of our outreach efforts. We wish the team all the best as they connect with schools and promote our university's mission and opportunities. As students are currently on semester break, please take care of yourselves and always stay safe, wherever your plans may take you.

Thank you once again to everyone who continues to contribute to our university's mission of excellence and innovation and best wishes for the week ahead.

Professor Nii-K Plange

Acting Vice-Chancellor Fiji National University